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27 November 2023
Headteacher - Tony Head

Dear Parents,

This term in Year 5, the children have been learning about Ancient Egypt. Howard Carter sent
us a video message; we discovered Tutankhamun’s tomb, and the children are currently
making fantastic Egypt inspired board games for homework. To celebrate all our learning so
far, the children will be making artefacts for the annual Egyptian Museum.

The museum will open its doors on Friday 8 December 2023 at 2:15pm in the Year 5
classrooms. During this time, we will also be sharing the children’s board games and Egyptian
inspired DT projects. There will be time for you to join in these games with the children.

We hope to see you all there,

Bl

Miss Deller and Mr May

NB: In order to make their artefacts, the children need to bring in recycling. On the week
beginning Monday 27 November 2023 (no earlier), please send your children to school with
any leftover cardboard boxes, clean milk cartons or clean plastic bottles. We will recycle any
that is left over.
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